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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Well done to everyone in Year 6 who completed their national statutory assessments this 
week. We encourage our children to have a go and to do their best and every one of them has 
demonstrated that this week. One use of SATS is that they can show a child’s attitude to learn-
ing, determination and willingness to persevere– all qualities we encourage in all our children 
regardless of academic ability as these are skills we know are important in life. The ability to 
have a go, to give it your best shot, to rise to a challenge and not give up, even when things 
seem difficult, are real life skills.  

Well done Year 6, you are a credit to your families and your school. I would also like to say a 
big thankyou to Mrs Pease and the other members of the team who have supported the Year 6 
through this past week. 

We had a great result at the inter-school Year3/4 cricket tournament held at Sutton Cricket 
Club on Tuesday afternoon (Please see Poppy’s and Ethan’s match report) . I am pleased to 
announce that Sports Day will be taking part at Cowling Cricket Club on Tuesday 20th June 
(reserve date Thursday 22nd June  or Monday 26th June)  The event will be held in the after-
noon and parents are invited to watch.  The event will be cancelled if the weather is too wet to 
safely run the event.  

This week, we send a fond farewell to Reverend Helen Collings who has left for pastures new!  
Helen has been supporting our school for 8 years now and has really helped us to be a com-
munity school. We will miss her exciting assemblies, guided tours and the workshops she ran 
alongside other members of the church.  The children and staff will miss her greatly and we 
hope she keeps in touch.   

 

With best wishes, 
Kate Dawson  
(Headteacher) 



Monday 15th May– South Craven staff visiting school 

to talk to year 6s. 

Tuesday 16th May-Brownlee Triathlon 

Thursday 18th May—Science Festival Trip. Please be 

at school for  7.45 am– Years 3,4,5. 

Thursday 18th May– Year 6 Cricket tournament 

Wednesday 24th May-Year 5/6 science event after 

school.. 

Thursday 25th May– Year 5 cycling day.  Please can 

children bring their bike and helmet to school. 

Friday 26th May-Year 6 cycling day.  Please can chil-

dren bring their bike and helmet to school. 

Friday 26th May-Close for half-term 

Monday 5th June-School opens again  after half term. 

Tuesday 13th June-Sealife Centre Trip, Reception 

class 

Pupils of the fortnight awarded for working 
so hard during SATs week, wonderful 
maths, great writing, super tennis and 
helpfulness.  

Pendle Class: Tabitha, Milo, Georgia  and Etta 
Sharp Haw Class: Elsie, Lilly, Hannah  and 
William 
Penyghent Class:  Reggie, Jack, Alfie and 
Jojo 
Ingleborough Class: Charlie, Billie, Lydia  and 
Ted. 
Whernside Class: Sam , Amber and all of 
Year  6. 

Cricket Match report 

On Wednesday, some members of Year 3 and 4 

attended a cricket tournament at Sutton Cricket 

Ground. When we got there, the first game we 

played was against Glusburn.  We won that game 

and had great fun.  The second game we played 

was against Steeton and we won that game as 

well. After that, we played against  Eastburn.  Un-

fortunately, we didn’t win.   For the last and final 

game, we played Kildwick.  We didn’t win, but to 

make it harder they were really competitive.  We 

didn’t make it into the finals, but we did amazing 

as we won 2 out of 5.  We were all great players. 

By Poppy and Ethan  


